
Friday night, 1/27/2012, the Wadsworth Middle School Wrestling team went to Akron Children’s 
Hospital to present a $1000.00 check from the Wadsworth Wrestling Club, to Project Ed Bear in the 
remembrance of Olivia Ward.  The Athletes and parents Met Dr. Hord Pediatric Hematologist-
Oncologist and the director of the Showers Family Center for Childhood Cancer and Blood Disorders at 
Akron Children’s Hospital.  Dr. Hord lead the group on a tour and showed how the Project Ed Bear 
money has been used to make the children fighting cancer and blood disorders stay more 
comfortable.  Our kids, the middle school wrestlers, seemed to gain a better understanding of what 
others have to endure and maybe appreciate their own situations more.  As athletes they will have 
adversities and hurdles along their way, maybe now the adversity and hurdles will not seem so 
daunting of a task.  

              

 

https://www.akronchildrens.org/cgi-bin/media_library.pl?type=videos&content_id=37306&search_word=cancer_center&category=center_cancer�

